6 Partridge Court

Round Close Road

Adderbury
26th May 2016
Planning application 16/00814/F
St George’s Church, Round Close Road, Adderbury.

Dear CDC Planning Officers

Thank you for your letter following the re-submission of plans.

I wish to object to the above development for several reasons. 

1)  The plans are still proposing 4 properties on this site, which was considered as overdeveloped.  
2) Although some car parking spaces have been allocated, I would ask you to consider the lack of parking already in Round Close Road. With visitors and possible additional car this will cause further problems to serious parking issue that already exists. 
3) The first floor windows will still look directly into my first floor flat, giving me no privacy in my bedroom and living room. 
Yours faithfully,

Miss S. Sylvester 
